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Friday 4 March 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Ukraine 

Some of our children are showing signs of concern and anxiety about the situation in Ukraine. 

When there has been a concern, our teachers have discussed the issue in a child friendly  way to 

help reduce anxiety. 

First News Education, a school newspaper we subscribe to, have offered parents a free link to this 

Friday’s edition presenting the events in a non-sensationalised and unbiased way.  They also 

showcase some of the positive actions and people that have come out of this terrible event. 

Please click on this link to access this copy: First News Education 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ayse Thomas 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

https://subscribe.firstnews.co.uk/ukraine-special-report-free-access/?utm_medium=email&_hsmi=205456353&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-9Ln2CRtHiD6_sz7vMHZnqSX1M7ybXETyY-R3HnL50Tie1xU53WQgAlX5GmAx5m0PDKZx8GJbwJli0C5FLhiQsTpRoc2gGpr0gHKBFhzpsatLAKtt0&utm_content=205456353&utm_source=hs_email

